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Magic Breakfast 

 

 
 

2nd March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have received some funding from Camden and the Magic Breakfast team and from Monday 6th 
March, we will introducing the Magic Breakfast at Fleet. This is an addition to our usual Breakfast 
Club. 
 
Every morning, we will be offering warm, toasted bagels to any children who want one in the 
Junior playground from 8:30am until 8:45am. This is free of charge and to encourage children to 
eat breakfast in the morning - which helps with their energy levels and gets them ready for a day 
of learning. 
 
Breakfast Club will run as usual from 8am in the Qube for those who would like their children to 
attend and will still cost £1 per session, or free to those in receipt of Free School Meals. There is a 
selection of healthy cereals, toast and bagels served daily (from 8am-8:30am). 
 
Do please come along and encourage your child to have a bagel! 
 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Don McGibbon - Head Teacher 
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